Maple Grove Retreat Board of Directors

September 8, 2022

Aitkin County Board of Adjustment
C/O Aitkin County Planning and Zoning
307 2nd St NW, Room 219
Aitkin MN 56431

Dear Aitkin County Board

We are writing to you in regard to the cabin in the Maple Grove Retreat association at 43792 271st Lane in Aitkin, owned by long time members David and Laura Boudreau. The board has approved per our bylaws the removal of the existing cabin and rebuild to square off and create a new 2-bedroom, 1-bath, story-and-a-half cabin that is handicap accessible. This is per the attached drawings that have been submitted to us and the county.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to President Mike Maksymkiw at (612) 812-7880.

Sincerely,

Mike Maksymkiw

Stan Barnes

Pat Loew